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Welcome to our 

online bulletin.  If 

you have any-

thing you would 

like to add to this 

Connection bulle-

tin please send 

the information 

to  Joanne.   

Families of the  Week 

1.   Steve & Amanda Hildebrand 
      Zachary, Tyrel, Carter, Neveah 
2. Dan & Nancy Hildebrandt 
 
Church of the Week 
PANSY CHAPEL—Please pray that 
we would grow in our personal 
relationship with the One True 
God. (Which is a mind-blowing 
statement to even say.  Thank-
you Lord!)   
 
Galf Family   
Congratulations to Kelvin & Nor-
ma and their family on the birth 
of their baby girl, Macey!   
 
Praise God ….Mike Fast was able 
to go home from the hospital.  
Please continue to pray for com-
plete healing.  

Senior Pastor  
 Rick Neufeld 
Pastor.rick@galf.ca 
Office—204-434.6829    Cell—204.381.9251 
 
Discipleship Pastors 
Lorne Bell—371-9514  lorne.bell@galf.ca 
Wanda Bell --204.371.7944  wanda.bell@galf.ca 

Administration 
Joanne Friesen—204.434.6829 
reception@galf.ca 
Mon—Fri from 8am—12pm 
 
Bulletin   reception@galf.ca 

Website  www.grunthalabundantlife.com 

Discovery Time 

It's that time of year again where 
we are in need of volunteers to 
teach Discovery time.  South oaks 
school, grade 1-4.  All materials 
and lessons are provided.  Crimi-
nal record checks are re-
quired.  We need approximately 
8-10 volunteers.   

I will also be passing on the job of 
coordinator after this school year 
so please prayerfully consider the 
opportunity to coordinate and 
schedule volunteers and an op-
portunity to continue to pray for 
the schools. Please contact Julie 
Harder 204-392-0578.   

  

 “ADOPTED”   
Church Family Series 

6 weeks series, beginning,  Sept.30, 7 pm 
All welcome!  GALF members encouraged to attend. 

Child care will be provided.  
Join us for 6 great nights of teaching, discussion and des-

sert!  

October 29:  the DropZone will be hosting our annual 

Dessert Fundraiser with magician Greg Wood at the 

Abundant Life Church.  Please see Carla Campbell (GALF), 
or Mark Lehman (GALF), for tickets or more information.   

DropZone Fundraiser:  As in the past, we are looking for 
donations of desserts.  If you are willing and able 
to donate a fancy cake, cheesecake, trifle or fruit platter, 
please contact Christine Janzen at 204-371-6510 or so-
phie1892@gmail.com (my old email @mymts.net no long-
er works) and let me know what you would like to bring 
(gluten free would also be appreciated).  All donations are 
gratefully received. 
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